
OXROSE RENDEZVOUS NO. 1 
Many who missed this year’s First Annual Oxrose Rendezvous have asked: “How was it?” Well, 
it was absolutely fantastic! At Oxrose Academy, families have met over the last ten years 
online, but we finally had the chance to be in person, doing family activities, having 
conversations, enjoying each other’s family bloopers, joys, laughs, cries, and scraped knees. 
We were one big Oxrose Family for one, entire, beautiful week.  
 

Here is just a glimpse of some of the fun 

Daily Mass, campfire songs, Dante and stars, bike races, fishing off the pontoon, swimming in the pool, 
rope swinging into the lake, Much Ado about Nothing, games, English Country Dancing, parents book 

club, really bad bugling, and more brought students and their whole families together.  

 





 



 



 



Looking forward to next year.   Spread the word . . . grow the family.  

SUMMER 2022—OZARKS 

RENDEZVOUS NO. 2 


